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Greetings from the DON 

It is our hope that this newsletter finds you all in 

good health and that you are enjoying the 

sunshine as we enter the new summer season. 

 

Another year has almost passed, and it’s been a 

tough one for everyone. This is my opportunity 

to thank you for your support and understanding 

during the hard times during the Covid outbreak. 

 

We are very pleased to welcome families and 

visitors back to the home. 

 

As a result of the current COVID restrictions, we 

will only be able to invite residents and staff to 

our Christmas party on December 14th. Perhaps 

next year we will be able to celebrate as we used 

to.  

From all of us at Boronia House we wish you a 

very happy, safe and joyful Christmas to all our 

residents and the families.  

 

Kind regards  

Sonu Poudel. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Activity Highlights: 

Residents enjoyed going on the bus trips. 

  

 

REMEMBRANCE DAY  

 

 

 

Celebrations 

Happy Birthday to all our residents who recently 

celebrated their Birthday. 
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Resident’s contribution 

My Name is Herman Brookhouse 

I have been here for a while, I really like the 

activities we do here Happy hour, bus trips, 

Gardening. 

I have made some wonderful friends and the 

staff are lovely and friendly. 

 

 

 

Special Moments:  

Hi everyone, all residents had a great time with 

Melbourne Cup and Diwali celebrations. 

 

 

 

Upcoming events 

Lindt chocolate factory 1/12/22 and 7/12/22 

Darrell lea chocolate factory 6/12/22 and 8/12/22 

Residents Christmas party 14/12/22 

Australia Day 26/1/23 

Valentine’s Day 14/2/23 


